
Central Presbyterian Church

47 Second St NE

Massillon Ohio 44646

330- 832 7455


April 1, 2024 

Muskingum Valley Presbytery 

Attn Alison Blondheim, Stated Clerk 


Dear Stated Clerk Alison Blondheim,


Central Presbyterian Church would like to request permission for Elder Kenn Kanipe to serve a 
third 3-year term as Elder.   He agrees to serve this third 3-year term for continuity of the session 
during the church transition time period.  


Sincerely, 


Nancy McEwen  


Clerk of Session 

Central Presbyterian Church 

47 Second St NE 

Massillon, Ohio 44646

ngmlpt@aol.com
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